
 

  

December 1, 2021 

  

Price Increase Announcement 

  

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

As we continue to receive price increases across the board on raw materials and 

freight this year, Trim-Tex will need to implement a price increase that will average 

10% on all finished goods. The increase will go into effect on all shipments 

occurring on or after Monday, January 31, 2022. 

The Trim-Tex family thanks you for your continued business and support as we 

navigate these unprecedented times together. Please feel free to contact your 

local Trim-Tex Sales Representative if you have any comments or questions. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Michael G. Garcia 

Vice President of Sales 

  

Trim-Tex, 3700 W. Pratt Ave, Lincolnwood, Illinois 60712, United States, 800-874-2333  

 


